
 
 
 
 
 
 

Open morning – Thursday 24 January 2019 

As you will have seen in the newsletter, we have an open morning in school coming up. This is an 
opportunity to visit different classes and see teaching and learning in action. Classes will follow their usual 
timetable, so you may see a range of learning activities. Sessions start promptly at 9.00, 10.00 and 11.00. 
 
If you would like to attend the Open Morning, you need to book in advance.  You can email 
hannahmorep@bristol-schools.uk with your name, your child’s name and details of which class/es you 
would like to visit. Or, complete the form below and return it to the school office by Monday 21 January.  
We will then contact you to tell you if you have a place.  We encourage you to visit different classes, not 
just your child’s class. Please note – you can only attend one class during each time slot. 
 
I look forward to seeing many of you at the Open Morning. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Sue Ramsay, 
Headteacher 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Tick one box only 

9.00 Year 3 Kingfisher  

9.00 Year 3 Woodpecker  

9.00 Reception Caterpillar  

9.00 Reception Ladybird  

9.00 Year 6 Kestrel  

9.00 Year 6 Eagle  

 

Tick one box only 

10.00 Year 5 Owl  

10.00 Year 5 Dove  

10.00 Year 4 Swallow  

10.00 Year 4 Swift  

 

Tick one box only 

11.00 Year 1 Gruffalo  

11.00 Year 1  Elmer  

11.00 Year 2 BFG  

11.00 Year 2 EC  
 

 
Your full name   ………………………..…………………………………….. 
 
Your child’s name   ………………………………….………….…………… 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Your child’s class   …………………………………….……………………… 
 
 

Please email hannahmorep@bristol-schools.uk to book, or return this form to the office by 22nd January 
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